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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES W
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS NA YAMAN
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BAGONG PILIPINAS
2 0 JUN 2024
ADVISORY
CONDUCT OF KALIG-ON: 2024 DENR-PCMC BLOODLETTING ACTIVITY
For/To : All Officials and Employees
: . DENR Central Office

DENR NCR, including MEOs

DENR CALABARZON and DENR MIMAROPA
All Bureaus

All Attached Agencies

Pursuant to DENR Special Order No. 2024-337 “ Authorizing the Conduct of Kalig-
on: 2024 DENR-PCMC Bloodletting Activity”, the Department of Environment and
Natural Resources and the Philippine Children’s Medical Center will facilitate the
conduct of the said activity on 21 June 2024 at the DENR Multipurpose Hall, DENR
Central Office.

Relative to this, all officials and employees are advised of the following details:

1. Bloodletting activity shall be open to all DENR Central Office officials and employees,
DENR CALABARZON, DENR MIMAROPA, DENR NCR, including Metropolitan
. Environmental Offices, All Bureaus, Attached Agencies, Janitorial and Security
Personnel.
Registration starts at exactly 8:00 AM. Volunteers shall proceed to the screening area/s.
Everyone is advised to bring their own reusable water bottles/tumblers and ballpen
Wear your DENR ID or ARTA ID at all times.
Those who were rejected from the previous bloodletting activity are encouraged to
participate while new donors are most welcome.
Successful donors shall be entitled to a one-day off-setting privilege.
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For inquiries, please contact Mr. John Paul G. Labrague or Mr. Roniel C Rentiquiano
through mobile phone number: 0917-800-8754.

For your information and guidance.

Strategic Communication and Sectoral Initiatives

MEMO NO. 2024 = 549



